
Shopping here generates revenue for
Montgomery County – money that stays in the 
County, working for us, not in the pockets of

out-of-state liquor interests. 

Local liquor control doesn’t cost taxpayers a single 
dime and contributes an average of $30 million every 
year to the County’s general fund – helping us fund 

schools, transportation, help for the
vulnerable in our midst and more. 

Eliminating County liquor operations means $30 
million in reductions to critical County services and/
or an average increase of $100 in property taxes for 

every County household!

Get all the facts at
www.montgomerycountymd.gov/liquor
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THANK
YOU

For Shopping at Montgomery County Wine & Liquor Stores!


